
Join us for a weekend of celebration!

Saturday March 19 @ 11am-5pm and

Sunday March 20th @ 12pm-7pm! 

LIKE, SUSCRIBE, AND SAVE!

Come one come all (parents, students, friends,

family, acquaintances, musical and non-

musical people alike) to partake in our open

house weekend. You can expect to enjoy a tour

of all the studios, take in some live music

provided by PMM senior students, participate in

a drum circle and/or voice workshop, and even

observe some classes live as they happen!

There are many reasons to come out, so drop

by for 5 minutes, or stay all day. We can’t wait

to show you around. Please remember to bring

a mask!
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Arriving by car: There is on-street parking along Granville
street and along West 8th Avenue. There is also a rear
parking lot/drop off area behind the building. DO NOT park
in the neighbouring spots (spot numbers 10/9/8/7). Only use
the guest spaces, or space #6 (PMM’s assigned spot). We
have learned quickly that tickets come fast and the threat of
towing is real! So we want to avoid any heartaches with our
students/parents.

1.

PLEASE PAY AND SEND E-TRANSFERS TO

payments@pleasantmountainmusic.ca

We welcome our students to feel at home in our new space
and thank you in advance for your patience as we work on the
finishing touches for each teaching room to really make them
shine. Room 1 - "Pacific Spirit Park" and Room 2 - "Sunset
Beach" are ready to ROCK AND ROLL! 

house-keeping details

Group lessons are available as of April

2022! See below for basic listing. Our

website features the full class

descriptions.
Show Choir: Ages 9-18 starts April 1st

(11 week course)

Drum Circle: ages 8 and up | starts

March 27th (4 week course)

All Ages New Music ensemble: all ages |

starts April 27th (6 week course)

1.

2.

3.

@pleasantmountainmusic

2. Arriving by bus: The 99 B-Line bus and 9 bus both have stops     
    at Broadway outside the Clock tower building.

3. Door Code: to enter through the rear door, punch in the code 
    1989# (why yes that IS a T.Swift reference) into the keypad 
    and the door will unlock.

4. Front Entrance: the Granville street entrance is not yet set up  
    for self-entry. So if you arrive via the front door please call or 
    text your to come let you in. Feel free to hold the door open 
    for the next student if you exit as they enter!

6. Contact details: 2435A Granville Street | 778-872-8422 |  
    inquiries@pleasantmountainmusic.ca

REGISTER ON OUR WEBSITE!

5. Wifi is available for parents while waiting! Check out our notice 
    board (cork board at the top of the stairs) for name and 
    password.

mailto:inquiries@pleasantmountainmusic.ca
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JOIN THE PMM TEAM TODAY!






We are thrilled to announce this additional instalment of

our studio’s digital presence, along with our Instagram

account, and Facebook Page. A huge thank you to Chris King

for his work to get the site up and running, and to Chersea,

Chris, and Sarah for working diligently on the content

creation. 




Students and parents, please continue to wear your face masks during
lessons. We also ask that you hand sanitize and/or wash your hands BEFORE
class. We will re-evaluate these measures in April! Thank you for your
continued support to keep teachers, students, and waiting-room parents
safe!

Ask us about our first time no-
obligation $25 trial lesson. You'll

experience the Pleasant Mountain
Music difference yourself!

WE HAVE LAUNCHED OUR WEBSITE!
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It’s been a blurry 2 weeks! Chris and Sarah have had to shoulder a lot of
the moving due to a last minute surgery scheduled for Chersea just two
days before the move. Oh, the way of the universe! BUT - in true PMM
fashion we leaned on our community while Sarah and Chris had just one
day to orchestrate the packing-up and moving of our two studios from
the old Alsco building to Granville street. Lessons finished at 8:30pm on
Friday February 25th, and were scheduled to resume Sunday February
27th at 2:15pm! We had but a sliver of time to make it all happen; but
thanks to the forward thinking of Sarah and Chris, we did it! All the while
Chersea cheered from the sidelines in separate rooms while she sat and
worked on the four featured murals she designed for the new rooms.
Although we’re thrown curveballs, we made it work with the help of our
friends and family. We must recognize those who helped make this
magical place our own. Thank you Joel (Bandmate and Friend), Nancy
(Sarah’s Mom!), Ramona (Chersea’s Mom!), David and especially Chris and
Sarah for coordinating and actualizing the move. Thank you so much to
Chris’s family and friends: Uncle Dale who helped us tidy up the
bathroom with some new appliances, and to Kate for doing all the work
you did on our doors/door frames. Thank you to Chersea’s brother
Morgan for throwing us a discount on some incredible industrial painting,
and to Ramona for supporting the mural painting. Thanks to all of these
hands we were able to successfully meet the target deadline! We are still
a little bit in awe - and have that “pinch me” feeling - of what has just
transpired, but we know this is exactly where we should be, and can’t wait
to deliver the high quality lessons you’ve come to expect, with the added
benefit of finally being able to welcome more students into the fold. 

The studio is OPEN during spring break. Here are PMM we require 2 weeks’
(14 days) notice to cancel a lesson at no charge. If you are unable to provide
2-weeks’ notice our teachers will do their utmost to reschedule a planned
absence to ensure your or your childs’ progress is not delayed. Please note
that there are NO make-ups OR refunds for same-day cancellations.

CONTACT DETAILS
2435A Granville Street

778-872-8422 

 inquiries@pleasantmountainmusic.ca
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